From: Kritzer, Jamie [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CEE93C49D01445A3B541BB327DCDC840-IBKRITZER]

Sent: 6/13/2017 11:00:46 PM

To: Mackey, Chris [/fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=aef8f6b06b2342c5b282ae08d2b451ce-cmackey3]; Talley, Noelle S
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cd9f3882421746bch5a60cbe82cdff89-nstalley]; Regan, Michael S
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=be7cdffad666484fbbce36570340f33b-msregan]; Holman, Sheila
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=94a3f69674d34b769b3bd834297105c¢5-scholman]; Culpepper, Linda
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=73d475chae324a29b87e1711dc9a79¢c5-Imculpepper]

CC: Munger, Bridget [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=c54e1f650cead9968a5abab89c204f61-becmunger]; Sink, Marla
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=14436cdf33f147acad62db9cb7dcf81b-Marla.Sink]; Tarr, Jeremy M
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=98859532088e4437968231eb6fef6b70-jmtarrl]

Subject: RE: DEQ

Attachments: GenX Investigation 062017.docx

Folks,

The latest version is attached.

If you have any tweaks needed, just holler and I'll make them.
Thanks everyone. Good suggestions and changes.

I will not send this until everyone’s has sign ok-doke.

Jamie Kritzer

Communications Director

N.C. Department of Environmental Quality

919-707-8602
919-218-5935

From: Mackey, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 6:22 PM

To: Kritzer, Jamie <jamie.kritzer@ncdenr.gov>; Talley, Noelle S <Noelle.Talley@nc.gov>
Subject: FW: DEQ

Thanks to Jamie for keeping this moving. Here is the document with our changes. When can we get together to
discuss?
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Thanks,
Chris

From: Staley, Danny

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 5:25 PM

To: Mackey, Chris <Cliris. Mackey@dhhs. nogows
Subject: DEQ

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email.
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